Monday 7th October 2013.
Dear Parents,

NUT / NASUWT Strike action. October 17th 2013.

Many of you will have seen in the news last week that the two major teaching unions, the NUT and the NASUWT elected to take strike action in the east of England, the Midlands, Yorkshire and the Humber. 

A further regional strike is planned in London, the North East, South East and South West on 17 October. 

All class teachers (and most non class based teachers) at Friars are NUT/NASUWT members and all will be striking.

We will therefore have to shut the school to all children due to the fact there will be a highly significant shortage of suitably qualified people to cover classes on that day.

Please make alternative arrangements for your children on this day and we apologise for any inconvenience caused.

Yours sincerely,
J. Burtt

